
Now that we have entered an easing of the Covid-19 crisis, we have also encountered a
need for more hands to ensure our dedication to being “A welcoming community called
to be an enduring beacon of faith, hope and love to all".

The Usher team has been running with about six core individuals since the outdoor
services resumed in March. With the addition of the 9 a.m. indoor service, we need
additional help on Sunday mornings. This is an opportunity to get to know the TFCE
community better, with the added bonus of answering the Lord’s call to service. 
As a companion to the Ushering team, the Greeter team is the first impression for
newcomers to TFCE. We could use a few people that could join a rotation that are
enthusiastic about welcoming folks into our services. Again, this a great way to meet and
know your fellow parishioners.

As the idiom goes, “Many hands make small work.” We hope to expand both the Usher
and Greeter rosters so that volunteers can rotate weeks and serve once or twice a month.

As we emerge like the Brood X cicadas from our homes into the larger community, please
think about how this may help you on your personal spiritual growth.

Thank you,
The Invite Welcome and Connect Ministry

Like good stewards of the manifold grace of God, serve one another with whatever
gift each of you has received.

                                                                                                  1 Peter 4:10 

For more info, please contact Dave Schranck
djschr58@gmail.com | 571-236-4349


